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Notice Regarding 
RFP MED-25-005, Technical Assistance and Program Support for Iowa Medicaid

August 29, 2024

To all interested parties:
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice to inform bidders that the posting date of the Notice of Intent to Award per the procurement timetable has been changed to the week of September 3, 2024.
Thank you for your interest in this procurement.

Kind Regards,
Traci McCaughey
Issuing Officer
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